
I am a Home Owner living at 11990 SW Riverview Lane in Wilsonville with 200 feet of Upper Willamette river front property and 
have a 70 foot gangway and a dock.  The winter storms over the years that raise the water level by 40 feet are the only times I've 
seen any problems with my river bank, and I totally disagree with the statement that wake boats, or families towing tubs in front of 
my home are hurting my property. 

Thank You,  Ken and Christina Guerins   


